E-mail sent August 13, 2014 from Diane Corwin (Norman’s daughter).
Dear Myla,

Your Brigid of Kildare is a story well told, so relevant to contemporary
times.

You, Peggy and CART have produced a beautifully rich tapestry. That you
would dedicate this noble tale to my father is deeply touching.

I'm certain Norman, with his love of history and his efforts to promote peace
and tolerance, would be greatly honored by your dedication.

Samantha Eggar's Brigid is wonderfully exuberant. Your heroine's ideals
and values, her optimism, compassion, courage and perseverance would
be admirable under any religious banner.

Victorious with her father and the Pope -- Brigid is 453 A.D.'s liberated
woman -- with her own campaign for literacy, education, tolerance and the
expansion of women's roles.

Hereafter -- each St. Patrick's Day -- we'll think of Brigid.

We hope one day to visit Ireland where we'll further acquaint ourselves with
this remarkable woman.

Thanks so much for sharing with us this sweet, sparkling, uplifting story, so
beautifully produced, performed and recorded.

And -- on Norman's behalf -- my sincere, heartfelt thanks.
My warmest regards to you and your family,

Diane



